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EMBARK

I very much encourage FOHMP members and friends to add your own comments to those
provided by FOHMP on the Plan Amendment that has resulted from the EMBARK process,
before it is voted on by the Planning Commission on February 22, 2018 and the Board of
Supervisors on March 20, 2018.

For your reference, here is the Fairfax County Staff Report and the proposed Plan
Amendment: https://www.fairfaxcounty.gov/planning-zoning/sites/planning-
zoning/files/assets/documents/compplanamend/embarkrichmondhwy/documents/2015-iv-

mvl.pdf

Sincerely,

Catherine Ledec
President



